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	The tipping point.

How cutting help to disabled people changes their lives.
The Hardest Hit Coalition is a group of people from 90 different charities and other groups who work for disabled people. 

Cuts to benefits and services have left many disabled people feeling angry and less in control of their lives.

The Hardest Hit group have put this report together because of the stories that disabled people tell us about every day.

Research

The Hardest Hit group spoke to many disabled people.

A lot of disabled people and their families only just have enough money to live on.

If any more of their money is taken away they will not be able to cope. 

This makes them feel scared about the future.

We want to ask the Government to stop cutting the money and support it gives to disabled people.
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	Cuts

The benefits disabled people are getting from the government are less than before, but the costs of things like food and electricity are going up.  

The Government is stopping Disability Living Allowance benefit. 
This is to try and save money. 
They are going to give people a new benefit called the Personal Independence Payment instead.

Disabled people will be assessed before they get the benefits. 

Assessed means they will be tested to find out how much money each disabled person will get. 

Thousands of people who get Disability Living Allowance will not get the Personal Independence payment. 

The Hardest Hit Coalition spoke to disabled people the about the new benefits. 
Most disabled people thought their lives would become harder.

They said it would affect their health and they would not be able to keep their jobs.  
If disabled people’s health suffered or if they lost their jobs it would mean that the local councils would have to help them more. 
This would cost the government more money in the long run!
The amount of support disabled people get from the council has also been cut. 

Councils have much less money to spend on supporting disabled people even though more people need help.

Getting It Right For Disabled People
The governments’ decisions on how much money they will spend on benefits and support will create a big change for disabled people.
The Hardest Hit Coalition want to make sure:
· The government check that the new Personal Independence Payment benefit system is fair and easy to understand. 
· That assessment of benefits is fair.

· That the people doing the assessments know about disability.
· The government give more money to support disabled people properly. 

Giving Voice To Disabled People

The Hardest Hit Coalition has heard from lots of disabled people who work very hard to try and make their lives better.

 But they are being held back because of the cuts to their support.

The Hardest Hit report wants to give a voice to the many millions of disabled people who want the government to make the right choices over the next few years.


